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From: STEPHEN GRANGE 

Sent: 25 May 2013 09 37 

To: Planning 
Subject: 2013/2301R 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Orange 

Re  the latest planning application it is very  important that a pub is retained on this site so that we 
are Just not left with bars and Wetherspoons I understand that as well as being very historic this 
pub is also an important gay venue as well I do hope that this will not all be lost or that some 2 
nd rate token establishment will be presented 
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